
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To Our Residents and Families:                                                                    10.20.2020 

 

We have confirmed that a resident in our center has tested positive for COVID-19.  We 

have implemented our re-emergence plan and have begun to test all residents and 

staff.  We will notify you if your loved one tests positive. 

We encourage you to visit our website www.nevillecenter.orgfor updates. We know this 

is a difficult time for everyone. We will continue to provide you with updates as they 

become available. Please know that we are strictly adhering to all directions from the 

local and state health department.  

 .   
Sincerely,  
 

Victor Emodi 
 
 
Victor Emodi, Administrator 


